
 

 
 

 

Support SB 282A  

Critical Protections for Renters After the Eviction Moratorium 

 
The eviction moratorium ends on June 30th, 2021. Senate Bill 282A will keep people 

safe in their homes by extending the grace period for repayment of back rent. This 

will protect housing stability while also allowing time for hundreds of millions of 

dollars in federal rent assistance to reach landlords to reimburse back rent. 

 

Good Process 

● SB 282A passed with bipartisan support from the Senate Housing & 

Development Committee. 

● SB 282A final amendments came from a workgroup of tenant advocates and 

landlord groups.  

● SB 282A final amendments had no opposition.  

 

Good Bill 

● SB 282A extends the grace period to pay COVID-era back rent through February, 

2022 

● SB 282A allows families and others displaced by COVID, wildfire or other crisis 

to temporarily share housing without fear of eviction, within the parameters of 

local, state, or federal law.  

● SB 282A protects COVID-era rental and credit records from being used against 

people when they apply to rent in the future.  

 

There is more than a half a billion dollars in federal rental assistance coming into 

Oregon in the next few months. SB 282A will give people enough time to get the help 

they need to get back on their feet as Oregon starts to come out of the pandemic.  

  

The Stable Homes for Oregon Families Coalition and Senator Deb Patterson 

urges you to vote yes on SB 282A. Thank you.  

 

 



 

 


